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Dear legislators, please stop trying to further burden the hard working Oregonians. 

This tax is harmful and will cause more hard working tax payers to leave the state. At 

the rate you are going the only ones left will be the homeless, and those seeking 

sanctuary status. We can not afford any more taxation.  


